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June 4th: Gospel sing at 7pm with David Babb,
and Dusty Levi.
June 11th: Friends of the COACB prayer line at
7pm.
June 18th: Gospel sing at 7pm with the
Chitans, James and Helen Deaton, and the
Bobby Jones Family
Every Sunday:  Word of Truth television
broadcast.  Come worship with us at 1 pm.
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Lightning hits TV39

The plans for WGCT to move and increase their
power is well on it's way.  The antenna for
WGCT is on order and in production.  The
antenna is being made by Alive Telecom.  They
informed us that the antenna takes roughly 8
weeks to make and be shipped out.  We are still
inquiring about tower crews to install the
antenna on the WBNS tower in downtown
Columbus.  Hopefully, the project will be
finished by the end of September if not earlier.  
When the project is finished we should be able
to reach roughly 2.2 million people in the
Columbus areas.

As some of you may be aware our tower was
hit by lightning on Saturday, May 21, around
6:30 p.m.  Tyler, Shannon, and Amos were at
the station getting ready to go live with the 3rd
Saturday Gospel Singing.  The walls vibrated so
loud that they thought the building was coming
down.  All the power went out and the breakers
were tripped.  Several key pieces of equipment  
were blown and we were off the air for about 5
hours.  The largest of the problems was the
multiplexer. Luckily, Tyler remembered an older
one we had stored in the backroom and was
able to get it hooked up that night. Our phone
lines were down and several other pieces of
equipment blew.  It is going to run over
$10,000 to complete all the repairs.  Jon and
Tyler have been working hard to get new parts
ordered and replaced.  We have insurance to
help cover the costs of replacements and
repairs. Thank you everyone for all the prayers.

Did you happen to catch the Lights, Camera,
Shop, Backroom deals on Friday, May 6th at 4
pm. We will be having another one on July 1st
at 8 pm. Be sure to tune in to get some really
great bargains.We are having this on the first
Friday of every month, so be sure to tune in.
You can watch us on 39.1 or Facebook/Lights,
camera, shop. If you are watching on
Facebook at a later time feel free to stop in
and see if we still have something that caught
your eye or you can give us a call.

Backroom Deals are Here!






